CUDA BITES
February 3, 2025

“Dream Big, AIM Higher”

INFORMATION:

Good morning Cudas, Today is February 3, 2025

PBIS will give away 4 GRAD BASH tickets to lucky PBIS nominated Seniors this coming week! Earn
yours by being a Great CUDA and being nominated by your teacher with a Good News
Referral. Good News Referral cards must be turned into Mrs. Comardo in Student Services to be

eligible for the drawing.

Attention students: DSC books from last semester need to be returned at this time!

Attention Students who would like to Dual Enroll at DSC:



The PERT Test is open to register for the Feb 18-19-20 session.
Deadline is Feb 12 at 330 pm.

You must have a 2.5 GPA to register.

Please scan the QR code in Guidance or on our website under testing.

Please see Ms. Franklin in Media for more information.

Join Connections Club on Tuesday February 4th during lunch for lively discussion in room 5-
127! You can find more information about meetings on our Instagram or remind @nsbhscc!

Congratulate to Brooklyn Bernstein for her amazing accomplishments this past weekend at
the Tomoka Regional Science Fair.

1st Place in the Biomedical Category and will also be attending the Florida State Science fair

Brooklyn also received the following special awards:
- The Regeneron Biomedical Science Award

- The Stetson University Pre-Health Award

-The Heart of Volusia, Inc SR Division

- The Volusia County Medical Society



Junior and Senior Prom Court applications will be available from Ms. Lilly in 5-229 or Guidance starting
February 24 and will be due March 7 by 3:30 to Ms. Lilly in 5-229.

Prom Tickets will be on sale starting March 10.
Student pre-sale tickets are S50 and outside guest tickets are $75.

Juniors and Seniors can purchase their tickets online

Underclassmen guest tickets and outside guest tickets can be purchased by a Junior or Senior in the
Activities Office with cash or check.

Refer to the Junior Class Instagram page for more information and updates.

SENIORS: Walking in White applications are available to be picked up in the School
Counseling Office. All students MUST complete an application to be approved to walk in
white.



SENIORS...
There has been a change to the physical address for the Mildred Toye Scholarship. Please login into
NSBHIGH.com and review the updated address under Scholarships.

If you emailed your scholarship application, you are ok, the email addresses are the same.

Seniors- be sure to check the scholarship bulletin board in school counseling. New
scholarships are being added periodically.

Attention Seniors, Grad Bash tickets are now available in Ms. Flanagan's room, 6-124. Space is
limited so get yours before they sell out.

Sports

Congrats to the girls’ basketball team for the victory over Spruce Creek in the Girls Basketball 5 Star
championship. Great job ladies.



The wrestling team won the Flagler Rotary tournament. It was our first time in school history. 1st place - John Bruner and Kyle Nilsson
3rd place - Merrick Miller

4th place - Devyn Hicks, Logan Daley, Chris Porter

5th place - Isaiah McCloud

6th place - Casten Thacker

Thank you and have a great day!



